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NOLE COUNTY
PRESS RELEASE

Please join the Seminole County Sheriff's Office in supporting The
Sharing Center in their efforts to collect food and other necessities to
help local Seminole County families this holiday season.

[tems most needed are canned and non-perishable food items, dog and
cat food, and personal hygiene products.

All items can be dropped off at the following Seminole County Sheriff's
Office locations between the hours of 8am-5pm.

* The Seminole County Sheriff's Office main building located at 100
Bush Blvd, Sanford.

* The North Region Office located at 805 Primera Blvd, Lake Mary.

* The South Region Office located at 120 W. Pineview St., Altamonte
Springs.

* The East Region Office located at 1225 E. Broadway St., Oviedo.
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EMAIL: KCANNADAY@SEMINOLESHERIFF.ORG - PHONE: 407-665-6978



